From: Bogdan Asztalos

To: Lee Eng Tan

Subject: Solar Energy in Florida

Date: Saturday, April 25, 2015 1:59:00 PM
Dear PSC,

I suggest PSC to examine closely the laws of states that implemented successful solar programs
throughout the years. Whatever works for states such as New Jersey or North Carolina can be used in
Florida as well.

Instead of large solar farms | would like to see roof top installations. They would conserve land and
save on transmission line installation. I would welcome rebates from state funds paid by increased gas
tax.

Respectfully, Andy Asztalos
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